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January 15, 2021 
 

 
David A. Kelly 
America’s Student Leadership Trainer 
3010 Sawtooth Circle 
Alpharetta, GA 30022 
 
Dear Mr. Kelly: 
 
On behalf of the Office of Student Engagement & Leadership at Prince George's Community College, I 
would like to extend a heartfelt thanks for your keynote address at our virtual New Student 
Convocation Ceremony. Thanks for your participation as a workshop facilitator with the four 
leadership workshops you presented during our certified Pathways Student Leadership program. 

  
Thank you for participating by sharing your expertise with our students and being willing to 
coordinate the workshops in an entirely virtual classroom setting, and provide us with a customized 
promotional video and handout worksheets to send out to the participants. We know that this took 
extra care, time, and skill to adapt your presentation to this delivery style. The promotional videos 
enhanced our marketing for the workshop and contributed to increased attendance at each of the 
sessions. The interactive exercises you designed worked very well and paved the way for the other 
work we had planned for the program group. 

  
The feedback from the New Student Convocation about your keynote address was extremely 
positive, and looking at the input from the four workshops that you facilitated, all the participants 
rated the session as "excellent," and some of the comments include; 
 

“This workshop was very informative. Mr. Kelly did a wonderful job explaining how leadership 
roles shape who we are, regardless of whether the role is big or small. This session really helped 
to build my confidence in taking pride in my leadership responsibilities.” 
 
“Mr. Kelly’s workshop on How to Be a Positive Force for Change as a Visionary Leader enhanced 
my knowledge of how important it is to advocate for others. I liked that there were examples of 
different activism that shaped our country. During the break-out group discussion, it was nice 
to hear direct opinions of how others saw past situations from the Boston Tea Party to today’s 
BLM movement.” 
 
“During Mr. Kelly’s workshop, I learned that the key areas of servant leadership consist of 
dignity of the individual, sacrifice, integrity, recognition and responsible stewardship. Many of 
these align with my belief in what leadership is. The positive energy Mr. Kelly gave me has 
helped me to re-energize myself as a student leader. I am reminded to serve daily and to have 
uncompromised values in order to be an effective serving leader.” 



 
‘I learned that to be a great leader, there are certain qualities that I Have to have. To be a good 
leader you have to have integrity, compassion and other amazing qualities. Mr. Kelly gave 
numerous examples and compelling stories of how have these qualities.” 
 
‘This workshop by Mr. Kelly was excellent! After attending this session, I became more 
compassionate than ever before. I went to the hospital today, and I felt the desire to be of 
service to others. After attending this workshop, I noticed more things that I never noticed 
before, and how fulfilling it is to help others. The lessons that I took from this session was 
priceless!” 
 

Once again, thank you for sharing your topic knowledge and helping to support the student 
participants in our Pathways Student Leadership program. We know that this would not have been 
as strong a program without your contribution. We will most definitely invite you back to facilitate 
more workshops in the coming semesters. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Paulett McIntosh 
Program Director of Student Engagement & Leadership 

  


